
 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Masses for the Week 

Sunday, September 18, 9:00 AM                                     

+ Peter & Dolores Kidron                                                          

+ Dominic & Leona Vottero 

Tuesday, September 20, 8:00 AM                                           

+ Louise A. Bednar 

Thursday, September 22, 8:00 AM                                             

+ Mick Sager, Jr. (Birthday Memorial) 

Sunday, September 25, 9:00 AM                                               

+ Veronica Smith                                                                          

+ Jack Troutman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Fifth Sunday in 
Ordinary Time:                          

September 18, 2022 

9:00 AM Liturgy 

9:45 – 10:45 AM  Religious Education Classes in OLOH 
Parish Center    

5:00 – 7:30 PM  Confirmation Class @ OLOH                           
Confirmation is a 3 year program. All students grades                   

6-8 are required to attend this once a month session in 
preparation for this sacrament.                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                             

 

TwentY-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time:                                         

September 18, 2022 

Sunday, September 25, 2022                                               

Lector: Ray Bednar                                                        

Extraordinary Minister: Dorothy Renn                                              

Altar Server: Bill Long 

 The Parish Office is open 

Monday – Thursday from 10 AM to 5 PM.  

Masks are encouraged when visiting                            

the Parish Office.                                                             

  Blessed 
TITHING REPORT                                                  

Collection: 9/11/2022: $2261.00                      

Peter’s Pence Offering, $227.00         

$1915.00 is needed each week in our 

regular Sunday Offering to meet our budget 

for the year.                

 

The Blessed Mother Candle burns in loving 

memory of Elizabeth Olsewski                                               

from sister-in law, Marian.                                

                                                   

Come and Pray the Living Rosary                       

The churches of Mother Cabrini, Our Lady of Hope 

and St. Patrick will be praying the living Rosary at                        

6 PM on November 6 in the OLOH Parish Office 

Courtyard, to conclude the month of the Rosary. If 

you would be willing to be a participant and take one 

of the prayers, please sign up in the vestibule of the 

church. You will be texted or emailed your assigned 

prayer and any instructions. 

There are now 4 Sanctuary Candles available, along 

with the Blessed Mother Candle and the St. Joseph 

Candle, to be lit in memory or honor of a loved one. 

The donation for these candles is $5.00. The small 

votive candles at the Sacred Heart and St. Ann 

Shrine are $1.00.  

 



Announcements 

Wednesday, September 21                                   
6:30 PM  Choir Practice  

Sunday, September 25    

Installation Mass                                                             
Please join us on September 25 as the Bishop will be 

with us at the 9:00 AM Mass to install Friar Nicholas as 
pastor of St. Patrick Parish. This is the first time Bishop 
Gainer  has been in the area since CoVid. Please help us 

give our Bishop a warm welcome and also show our 

support and welcome to our new pastor. 

 

 

 

                                             

 

                                                                        

                                                                

Elijah Cup                                         
If you would like to participate in this ministry please             

call the Parish Office. 

Blessing of Animals in honor of                    
St. Francis of Assisi will be held on Sunday,       

October 2 at 2:00 PM at St. Patrick Church. Prizes 
will be given for Biggest, Smallest, Slimiest and 

Cuddliest  pet. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events/Meetings                             
2:00 PM Tuesday, September 27 – Pastoral        

Council meeting 

Sunday, October 9….Mother Cabrini Annual Chicken 
BBQ…..11 AM to 1 PM at “Cabrini Shed”                          

Donation: $11.00                                                                         
Take Out Only 

Our Lady of Hope Fall Food Sale and Basket Raffle                               
Friday, October 14…..4 to 7 PM                                                                            

and Saturday, October 15…..11 AM to 3 PM                         
Menu includes Halushki, Potato Cakes, Potato Cake 

Batter, Pierogies and more. 

Deacon’s Corner                                          
The memorial of Saint Pius of Pietrelcina, Priest, 

better known as Padre Pio, will be celebrated on 

Friday, September 23. St. Pius was known for his 

piety, charity and the gift of the Stigmata. Born 

Francesco Forgione, he spent his early years tending 

his family’s small flock of sheep.                                                                

At 15, he entered the novitiate of the Capuchin 

Franciscan Friars. He took the name of “Pio” in honor 

of Pope Pius I. Padre Pio became a priest in 1910. In 

1918, after celebrating mass, while saying a prayer of 

thanksgiving before the Holy Cross, he received the 

Stigmata, the wound of Christ which appeared on his 

hands and feet.                                                                                   

After receiving the Stigmata, Padre Pio rarely left the 

friary. However, each morning after Mass, he heard 

confessions and blessed the sick. This ministry 

lasted 10 hours every day because of the crowds 

coming to him. St. Pius had a love for the sick and 

the suffering. Through his support, a hospital of 350 

beds was built in San Giovanni   

Rotondo.                                                                                        

Padre Pio was canonized a saint in 2002. He is the 

patron saint of adolescents, stress relief and civil 

service volunteers. Saint Padre Pio encouraged us, 

“Pray, hope and don’t worry. Worry is useless. God is 

merciful and will hear your prayer.”                                      

We are in need……                                                            
of a new Dough Maker. This machine is an integral 

part of our Pierogie making, which is one of our 

biggest fundraisers of the year. The cost of this 

machine is approximately $3000.00. If you would like 

to make a donation toward the purchase of this 

machine, you may put it in an envelope marked 

Dough Maker and drop it in the collection basket. 

Thank you to those who have donated to this project. 

To date we have received $200.00. 

The results are in!!!                                                                   

All bills have been paid and our profit from this year’s 

festival is $18,536.49. Thanks for all your donations, 

participation and hard work to make this fundraiser a 

success. 
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